
 
Honiton Town Council invites applications from members of the community who wish to 

be considered for co-option as a Town Councillor. The deadline to request an election 

has now passed, so a new councillor is planned to be co-opted at the next full council 

meeting, 19th April 2021 (7pm by Zoom) for the seat in St Michael’s ward. Details and 

agenda for the meeting will be posted on this website. If you or someone you know is 

interested in filling this vacancy please contact the town: clerk clerk@honiton.gov.uk 

 

The Town Council has a Co-Option Policy: http://www.honiton.gov.uk/Core/Honiton-

Town-Council/UserFiles/Files/Policies/2019/HTC-Co-

Option%20policy%20July%202019.pdf 

 

The Policy must be used to apply for the role including completing Appendix A, B and C. 

The Policy link is a pdf version; if you need a Word version please contact the Town 

Clerk. The application must be returned to the Town Clerk by 12 noon, 31 March 2021. 
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